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What will we be learning this week? 

Our child-led learning this week will be focusing on… 

The Natural World - Autumn 

We will be giving children opportunities to:  

• Discuss the features of the ‘Autumn’ season 

• Create autumn collages and art work 

• Taste different vegetables that harvest in the autumn 

 

 
In Maths… 

This week, children will complete 

activities that draw attention to the 

purpose of counting – to find out ‘how 

many’ objects there are altogether in a 

set. We will use ‘Mr Teddy to help us 

with our counting – he will make lots 

of mistakes so children will need to 

help him correct the counting order. 

We will also practice using 1:1 

correspondence, by counting     

numbers at the same time as moving or 

tagging the objects. 

                            

 

In Literacy…. 

This week we will be starting a brand 

new story book ‘The Gingerbread Man’. 

At the start of the week, the children 

will receive a mystery parcel, which 

will lead to the children making their 

own Gingerbread Men. As we continue 

the week, we will begin to read the 

first pages of the story and meet the 

characters Mr and Mrs Baker. We will 

be completing activities to encourage 

the children to draw/mark make.  

 

As part of our class phonics…   

During Ready Steady Read this week 

as a class, we will be learning the 

sounds ‘o, c, k, u. We will be learning 

how to say and write these sounds. 

We will also be continuing our oral 

blending practice with ‘FRED the frog’ 

and will begin to use the magnetic 

boards to help us to segment and 

blend together simple 3 letter words. 

 

Don’t forget to send into 

school any WOW moments 

which happen at home! 

 

 

 


